
Friday, October 1, 2021  
Announcements 

Yearbook 

Faculty Section 

Group D has duty this week 

Please Release The Following 

Varsity Football 

@ 2:00 

Students:  Please review and follow the newly revised Dress 
Code on our Website.  You should not wear any clothing 
which is listed as NOT allowed.  This means you should not 
wear it to school, even if you are wearing a sweater or other 
cover-up over the clothing item. 
 
Attention Students:  If you would like to sign up for the AP 
Spanish or AP Chinese test, please stop by the Front Office 
during brunch or lunch and see Mrs. Zuniga.  Deadline to 
sign up is TODAY! 
 
October continues Hispanic Heritage Month:  A Mexican 
inventor created the first birth control!  Luis Ernesto 
Miramontes Cardenas came up with the compound at the 
age of 25. 

Varsity Football vs Baldwin Park 
  @ Sierra Vista - 7:00 
 
 
 

Staff pictures will be taken on October 

6th.  If you haven’t taken your picture 

yet, you will be able to take them on 

this day.  Please stop by the Gym during 

your prep period to have your photo 

taken.  There will be no other make-up 

days for this. 

Yearbook 

Sports 

Attention Homecoming Court Nominees:  Remember, 
Homecoming Nomination Packets are due TODAY!  
Please be sure to return it on time to the ASB Office. 
 
The All in Club will be having a meeting TODAY during 
lunch in Room 407.  We will be going over our first 
fundraiser and our first planting events.  We look forward 
to working with all our new members.  See you there! 
 
The Architecture and Engineering Club will be having a 
meeting TODAY at lunch in Mr. Estrada’s classroom, 
Room 410.  All new members are welcome to join us for 
this meeting. 
 
Dance Phantom try-outs end TODAY!  We hope to see you 
at 3:30 TODAY outside of Ms. Fried’s room, Room 302. 
 
National Honor Society is opening its application cycle for 
prospective applicants.  If you are interested, please fill out 
the application.  TODAY is the last day that we will be 
accepting applications. 

Clubs & Activities 

Underclassmen make-up pictures are coming up!  If you 
haven’t taken you yearbook photo, LISTEN UP!  On  
October 6th, PSS Imaging will be on campus to take  
Pictures for all freshman, sophomores and juniors that did 
not attend registration and have their picture taken.  This 
will be the only opportunity you have to take your photo, 
so make sure you are present that day and dressed to  
impress.  If you haven’t taken your picture and miss the 
make-up, your portrait will NOT appear in this year’s 
book.  This is NOT a senior make-up day and only  
underclassmen will be photographed. 


